
 
 

  
 

October 3, 2024 
 

 
CONFIDENTIAL 
VIA EMAIL 
hcmo.info@oha.oregon.gov 
 
 

Re: Responses to the Request for Supplemental Information – Transactions 028 – 033 – 
Signature - Pennant 
 
 
Dear Sarah Bartelmann, MPH 
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Sincerely, 
 
PENNANT SERVICES, INC. 

 

      Brian Mills 
      Vice President of Acquisitions 




